
REPORT TO CITY COUNCIL 

 

 

DATE: JUNE 24, 2009 

 

TO:  HONORABLE MAYOR AND MEMBERS OF THE CITY COUNCIL 

 

FROM: GREG RAMIREZ, CITY MANAGER 

 

BY:  RAMIRO ADEVA, CITY ENGINEER 

 

SUBJECT: REQUEST TO CONTINUE A PUBLIC HEARING TO CONSIDER THE 

INTRODUCATION OF AN ORDINANCE REGARDING BASKETBALL 

STANCHIONS PLACED IN THE PUBLIC RIGHT-OF-WAY  

 

 

Staff seeks to continue the regularly scheduled public hearing regarding this item.  Following 

publication of the hearing notice, staff determined that more time was needed to adequately 

prepare the ordinance and have it reviewed by the City Attorney prior to bringing this issue 

before a public forum.   

 

The ordinance will establish the impounding process and fee schedule for basketball stanchions 

left in the public right-of-ways for extensive periods of time.    

 

RECOMMENDATION 

 

Staff respectfully recommends the City Council continue the public hearing to the July 8, 2009 

regular City Council meeting, to consider an ordinance regarding basketball stanchions placed in 

the public right-of-way and adopting a resolution establishing impound fees for basketball 

stanchions. 

 

 

 


